
Young Voices 2018 

 

On Friday 26th January 2018, one of the most anticipated events of the year took place at the Genting Arena in 

Birmingham: Young Voices.We all did our normal lessons at school until 11am. After that, the coach picked us up 

and we arrived with our hearts racing. We entered the vast arena and sung all day for the rehearsal and all night 

too, when the audience came. Some of the special guests included: Natalie Williams, a soul and jazz singer, who 

we recorded a song with called ‘Extraordinary’; Alfie Sheard, who is a 16-year-old acoustic guitarist and The 

M4GNETS, a vocal harmony and beatbox group. It was an amazing night and one of the highlights of 2018 for the 

school choir. Eventually, the night came to an end and we reluctantly left the arena. At around 10pm, almost 12 

hours later, we arrived back at school and the night came to a close. 


